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East Campus Community Organization Policy on Speaking on Behalf of the 
Organization  

It shall be the policy of the East Campus Community Organization (ECCO) that no member of 
the ECCO shall publicly or privately describe a policy, position, or opinion of the ECCO unless 
the policy, position, or opinion has been officially approved by a vote of the ECCO board or the 
membership of ECCO at a meeting of the full ECCO.  

When describing an official ECCO policy, position, or opinion, it is the responsibility of the 
speaker to adhere to the description of the policy, position, or opinion and described in the 
minutes recording the discussion and vote adopting the policy.  

When formally or informally representing ECCO at meetings or other conversations, ECCO 
board members are free to voice their thoughts on the issue, but such statements should not be 
described in such a way that they will not be construed to be an official policy, position, or 
opinion of the ECCO.  


